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MBBS/BDS Admission Notification 2013-2014 

 
 

Extension of last date to submit application form  
Date extended up to 28th June, 2013 (Friday) 05:00 P.M. 

 
 
Reference is drawn to notification dated 3rd December, 2012, 10th May, 2013 on the Faculty web-
site and Press notifications in newspapers in the 1st week of June 2013 on MBBS/BDS admission 
2013-2014 under 85% DU quota in the Faculty of Medical Sciences, University of Delhi, Delhi. 

 
1. The Medical Courses Admission Committee (MCAC) of the Faculty of Medical Sciences at 

its meeting held on 19th June, 2013 examined the innumerable representations of the 
candidates/parents for acceptance of their application forms for admission to MBBS/BDS 
courses under 85% DU quota beyond last date of submission of application form i.e. 
10.06.2013, on various grounds. 
 

2. Since NEET (UG) has been introduced for the first time in the Country & many 
candidates/parents missed our various notifications about filing-up separate application 
form for admission under 85% DU quota, the MCAC after a length of discussion decided 
that the last date of submission of application forms be extended up to 28th June, 2013 up to 
05:00 P.M.  
 

3. The eligible candidates who have not yet applied may do so in the prescribed application 
form latest by 28th June, 2013 (Friday) upto 05:00 P.M. Application and other details have 
been given in the web-site notification dated 10th May, 2013. 
 

4. Candidates should note that no further extension will be granted under any circumstances 
and no representations will be accepted in this regard.  
 

5. The merit list of the applicants based on NEET (UG)-2013 will be uploaded on the Faculty 
web-site i.e. www.fmsc.ac.in on 5th July, 2013.   
 

6. As of now, there is no change in the schedule of the counselling. The candidates are advised 
to be in touch with the Faculty web-site i.e. www.fmsc.ac.in. 

 
                                                                                                              
                 Sd/- 
                     (H.H. Baa) 
                     Deputy Registrar (Medical) 
              henrybaa@yahoo.com  


